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RECRUITMENT FOR 2011 CLASS
RECRUITMENT FOR 2011 CLASS UNDERWAY

Recruitment of participants for the 2011 training class for Texas Master Naturalist volunteers is underway.  Information and application forms will be posted on our Website http://tmn.org/cypress  under Training / 2011 Training Class.  Deadline for applications will be January 22, 2011.

If you know of anyone who may be interested in becoming a Master Naturalist volunteer please share the information with him/her.  Proposed dates for training sessions will be discussed at Tuesday night’s meeting.  Bring your 2011 calendar.

Members Receive Login Codes for New Website

By now each active member should have received a login code to use in accessing the Member Section of the new TMN Website (http://txmn.org/cypress).  If you have had problems with that process please attend Tuesday evening’s meeting and discuss that with Pat Sawyer.  

Pat is still working on adding items to the new site.  It just takes time.  Eventually, we will have a member directory under the Member Section.  We’ll be asking you for what “privy” information you want to allow beside your name.



Calendar OF EVENTS

November 9:  Cypress Basin Master Naturalist Chapter monthly meeting, 6:30 pm, Jefferson Multi Purpose Center.


POINTS OF INTEREST


Travel and attendance time for monthly meetings counts as volunteer time.


Programs at meetings that can count as Advanced Training are announced in advance with the amount of time allowed noted.


Record your volunteer time immediately so there won’t be questions later about when and amount of time.


Check the calendar for dates that you may have forgotten.  We’re trying to post volunteer opportunities so there’s a record for the chapter and for members to refer to.


Watch for Advanced Training announcements in the newsletter and in emails.  Travel for such events is counted as volunteer time.


 

















MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT


by Ted Barrow


� Howdy,� �Thanks for the needed rain, yeah!! 


We have lots to share at the next meeting about the state conference so try to make it if you can.


We still have volunteer opportunities at the KISD on the raised beds.   Gary wants to ramp up the training for the teachers on Healthy Habitats soon, so there will be some hours coming there also. 


Remember turn in your hours to Rosanna. 


See you Tuesday night. �


� �





CYPRESS BASIN CHAPTER NOVEMBER MEETING





Tuesday, November 9 at 6:30 p.m.


City of Jefferson Multi-Purpose Center


305 East Austin St. 





WINDING DOWN 2010





Mark your calendar to attend. 


Bring your calendar to plan for 2011.








 














FORMS ONLINE





Please go to our Website (� HYPERLINK "http://txmn.org/cypress" ��http://txmn.org/cypress� ); logon and click on FORMS to view and complete required forms.





Dues and Insurance Form – to be completed and submitted with annual dues


Monthly Volunteer Report – to save on your computer and complete each time you perform volunteer service; submit to Rosanna upon request


Request for Approval of Individual Volunteer Activity – must be submitted and approved before you can provide volunteer service for credit


Request for Approval of Group Volunteer Project – must be submitted and approved before a group of members can provide volunteer service for credit


Request for Approval of Advanced Training – must be submitted and approved before attending advanced training for credit











VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES








On-going:  Healthy Habitats at Caddo Lake grant in Karnack.  Volunteer opportunities will be announced.





Raised beds are in place with soil, compost, and mulch in each.  Curriculum planning for science and math lessons is in progress so students will have ample opportunities to utilize this area during the school year.





COME TO TUESDAY NIGHT’S MEETING TO GET INFORMATION ON UPCOMING VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES









































CBTMN members are encouraged to submit articles for the monthly newsletters.  Items for Events and Notices are welcomed.  Original articles of interest to members are greatly appreciated.  Deadline for the January newsletter is January 4.   You can contact Betty by email @ � HYPERLINK "mailto:bgmorgan46@yahoo.com" ��bgmorgan46@yahoo.com� or mail to:  100 Lakeview Circle, Jefferson, TX 75657.

















 SUBMIT VOLUNTEER REPORTS


BEFORE DECEMBER 24 








REMINDER:  You are responsible for reporting your volunteer hours and advanced training hours to Rosanna.  She has just submitted a quarterly report to the state and there’s only ONE more report before the end of the year. 





It’s important that you file your report with her so your hours can be counted for the year 2010.





For those who completed the 2010 training class in April your report is important so Rosanna will know when you’ve completed your 40 hours of volunteer work and your advanced training so she can order your certificate and dragonfly pin.





Rosanna uses the information on the forms that you submit to know when to order merit pins and annual pins.  Remember that to earn the annual pin (Wood Duck for 2010) you must complete and report the required volunteer hours and advanced training hours within the January – December calendar year.





If you have any questions please email Rosanna:  rosanna@dishmail.net





SEE YOU


TUESDAY


NOVEMBER 7











